
 

 
 
 

 
MEDIA RELEASE PSA celebrates Arbour Week 2025 with continued national tree-planting initiative 
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The Public Servants Association (PSA) will reaffirm the Union’s commitment to sustainability and environmental 
stewardship with tree-planting activities across the country during Arbour Week from 1 to 7 September 2025. 
 
In the Union’s drive to support ecological preservation and community development, PSA employees, members, 
and shop stewards planted indigenous trees at various locations in South Africa in 2024. This initiative highlighted 
the PSA’s proactive role in addressing climate change and fostering greener public spaces. 
 
The 2025 initiative will build on previous interventions, symbolising growth, resilience, and sustainability. The 
selected trees, include indigenous species known for their hardiness and environmental benefits, and will provide 
shade, improve air quality, and enhance biodiversity in communities. 
 
The PSA is to driving initiatives that go beyond the workplace. Arbour Week is more than planting trees – it is 
about planting values of responsibility, care, and sustainability in every corner of society. The PSA encourages all 
citizens to take environmental responsibility seriously and to contribute to protecting the country’s natural 
resources for future generations. 
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